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Annual Meeting and Dinner

All members of the Touring Club of New England, and their guests, are invited to participate in
the TCNE Annua Meeting and Gala Dinner.

The Dinner will be held at the Y angtze River Restaurant in Littleton, Massachusetts, at 7:00 pm
on Friday, January 10, 2003.

Please call Doug Hagerman at 508-797-0165 to indicate whether or not you will attend.

There is no charge to attend the meeting. The restaurant has a buffet with Chinese and Japanese
items, at about $12.00 per person. Dressis casual.

The Annual Meeting will be held immediately following dinner. The tentative meeting agendais
asfollows:

Introductory Remarks: Paul Gosselin, President
Reading of Minutes: Stephanie Gosselin, Secretary

Financial Report: Natalie Shrader, Treasurer

Membership Report: Karen Logan, Membership Chairperson
Equipment Report: Fred Mapplebeck, Equipment Chairperson
Statistics Report: Max Logan, Statistician

Planned Events: Nicholas Shectman, Newsletter Editor
Other Business: Members At Large

Closing Remarks: Paul Gosselin

Directionsto the Y angtze River Restaurant in Littleton:

Interstate 495 in central Massachusetts (north of 190), to Exit 31.

East on Route 119 for about ¥2 mile.

Left at traffic lights onto Route 110. (I think thisis marked “East”, but it feels like North.)
The restaurant is about %2 mile on the left.

The function room is on your left after you enter the main part of the restaurant.

If you get lost, you may call Doug Hagerman at cell phone number: 508-269-0414



